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5/15/2020 

Dear Students and Parent(s):​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  

Update on Seniors 2020 (Graduation Ceremony) 

Two Rivers is currently planning to have a traditional graduation ceremony for our students, their parents, families 
and our community. We are tentatively looking at some dates in mid to late July. We are seeking some input from 
students and parents about the best day for the graduation ceremony. We are thinking about a traditional Friday night, 
or possibly a Saturday or Sunday afternoon. If you have a suggestion, please email your thoughts to 
fisherb@trgators.org and neeleyc@trgators.org.  We want to have as much participation in our future graduation 
ceremony as possible. We will consider all comments and then make a game plan soon. 

Please be aware that students are already in possession of the necessary graduation apparel for their future 
graduation ceremony. All seniors need to email us a good email address and phone number for July. 

Update on Senior Slide Show 

The senior slide show is being completed, and our plan will be to show this after our graduation ceremony in the 
auditorium if possible. Regardless, we will give a copy of the senior slide show to all seniors at the 2020 Graduation 
Ceremony.  

Update on Senior Sidewalk 

The names of all of our Two Rivers Seniors are always written on a section of sidewalk at the school each year and 
everyone signs his or her name. We will invite all seniors to be here and participate but if for some reason they cannot 
attend, we will still include them in the sidewalk. We are discussing the possibility of a cookout the day we do this for 
our 2020 seniors.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Barry Fisher & Capella Neeley  
HS Principal     Senior Sponsor 
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